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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0593  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 18, 2019 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Revised Agreement for Emergency Medical Service 

Ambulance Billing and Electronic Patient Care Reporting Software – 
Advanced Data Processing, Inc. d/b/a Intermedix – (Commission 
Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a revised agreement, in 
substantially the form attached, for emergency medical services (“EMS”) ambulance 
billing services and electronic patient care reporting software with Advanced Data 
Processing, Inc., d/b/a Intermedix. 
 
Background 
On April 16, 2019 the City Commission approved an Agreement for EMS Ambulance 
Billing, based on Request for Proposal No. 12176-795 with Advanced Data Processing, 
Inc. d/b/a Intermedix, to provide City with EMS billing services (CAM 19-0210). 
Subsequently, the vendor requested additional changes to the contract.  The City 
rejected some of the changes but agreed to most which were minor edits to the 
Indemnification, Intellectual Property, Limitation of Liability and Public Records sections. 
Exhibit 2 is the revised agreement reflecting the agreed upon changes. 
 
Resource Impact  
There is no financial impact to the City as a result of this amendment. 
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Public Safety Cylinders of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 9:  Be the safest urban coastal City in South Florida through preventative 
and responsive police and fire protection. 

 Objective 2:  Provide quick and exceptional fire, medical, and emergency 
response. 

 Initiative 2:  Remain on the leading edge of advance, pre-hospital medical 
interventions. 
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This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Community. 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Original Agreement 
Exhibit 2 – Revised Agreement 
 

 
Prepared by: Daniel F. Oatmeyer, Fire-Rescue 
 Adam Makarevich, Finance 
 Linda Blanco, Finance 
 
Department Directors: Jeffrey A. Lucas, Fire-Rescue 
 Linda Short, Finance 


